## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

July 18, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I note that the program for freshmen and new students for 1938 does not list a meeting for freshmen in the School of Education. One probably should be set up at 9:30 on the 19th of September so that we can give any preliminary information to our students.

Will you arrange the place and let me know so that we can call such a meeting?

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

MR:FT